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Media statement 

 

Opal is pleased to welcome our valued Production team members back to work from Sunday 

16 February 2025, after reaching an in principle agreement with them and the CFMEU today 

for a new Enterprise Agreement at the Maryvale Mill.   

Opal negotiated in good faith for an Enterprise Agreement that is fair and appropriate to the 

Mill’s current operations, which were forced to change significantly due to the sudden end of 

wood supply from Victorian Government owned VicForests. 

Opal is focussed on the future of the Mill, which remains an important asset for our growth 

as a major manufacturer of quality cardboard packaging products in a competitive market. 

 

 


